
Evaluation Feedback from the seminar held at North Wingfield Community Resource Centre, Chesterfield
on 3rd February 2015

(Building strong trust and shared vision between partners)
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1. That there are many benefits to federating & it’s the only way + we are  to position ourselves in the right
place for the future

2. The roles and responsibilities of each practices in the provider organisation
3. We are all experiencing similar concerns
4. Willingness to work collaboratively exists within Hardwick
5. Possibility
6. That the CCG are still thinking too far in advance rather than concentrating on the help needed presently.

I do understand the need for this but this could be wasting resources/time should any more practices fail
7. It’s about the relationships!
8. That ownership is less important to GPs than clinical autonomy and ability to lead (not employ) a local

MDT
9. Good relationships & mutual objectives between practices

The seminar was developed from almost two years of academic research, project reviews
and practitioner interviews by Shared Service Architecture Ltd. Its purpose is to enhance and
equip the skills and knowledge required by General Practitioners to lead on collaborative
projects.

This is a GP Provider Development Workshop tailored to specific needs of GP practices.

The style of the seminar was a mix of teaching input, discussion and action learning.

The seminar was held at North Wingfield Community Resource Centre, Chesterfield on 3rd

February 2015.

The seminar timing was from 10.00 to 15.30.

www.sharedservicearchitects.co.uk
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